
 

  

 
South Northamptonshire Local Area Planning Committee 

 
Minutes of a meeting of the South Northamptonshire Local Area Planning Committee 
held at The Forum, Moat Lane, Towcester, NN12 6AD on Thursday 13 January 2022 
at 2.15 pm. 
 
Present Councillor Stephen Clarke (Chair) 

Councillor Ken Pritchard (Vice-Chair) 
 Councillor Anthony S. Bagot-Webb 

Councillor Dermot Bambridge 
Councillor William Barter 
Councillor Maggie Clubley 
Councillor Karen Cooper 
Councillor Alison Eastwood 
Councillor Lisa Samiotis 
 

Officers Tracey Hill, Major Projects Manager 
Tom Ansell, Principal Planning Officer 
Richard Woods, Democratic Services Officer 

 
 

35. Declarations of Interest  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 

36. Minutes  
 
The minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 9 December 2021 were agreed 
as a correct record and signed by the Chair.  
 
 

37. Chair's Announcements  
 
There were no announcements from the Chair.   
 
 

38. Land South of The Wharf, Bugbrooke, NN7 3QB  
 
The Major Projects Manager and the Principal Planning Officer provided the 
Committee with a verbal update regarding the current status of Agenda Item 5.    
 
The Principal Planning Officer explained that application WNS/2021/0450/MAF had 
been withdrawn from the agenda as Officers felt it prudent that the Council await the 
outcome of the Greens Norton appeal, which was currently with the Planning 
Inspector, prior to determining this application.  
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In response to questions from the Committee, the Principal Planning Officer advised 
that if the result of the Greens Norton appeal was not forthcoming by the end of 
March 2022, then application WNS/2021/0450/MAF would be brought back before 
the Committee shortly thereafter for full determination.  
 
Councillor Karen Cooper requested that it be recorded in the minutes her view that 
the withdrawal of application WNS/2021/0450/MAF from the agenda was 
disappointing and inappropriate, and that planning applications should be determined 
on their own merit and not on the basis of findings from the Planning Inspector in 
relation to an entirely separate matter. 
 
A legal opinion had been sought by Officers in advance of the decision to withdraw 
application WNS/2021/0450/MAF from the agenda. 
 
 

39. Urgent Business  
 
There were no items of urgent business.  
 
 
 

The meeting closed at 2.23 pm 
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 Date:  


